
                                                              The English-Speaking Union 

Providence Branch 

SCHOLARSHIP 

 
For Study in Great Britain 

and Ireland 

 
The Providence Branch of the English-Speaking Union offers the 

ELISHA MOWRY-BRIDGHAM AWARD 

of $1500 in a competition open to sophomores and juniors concentrating in any humanities 

discipline at colleges and universities in Rhode Island. Applicants must be planning to study 

in the United Kingdom or Ireland for a portion of their junior year, or, in the case of current 

juniors, during the summer after their junior year. 

 

There are no application forms. Letters of application should (1) give evidence of serious 

intent in a specific field of study (2) state where the applicant intends to study in the UK or 

Ireland and (3) include the applicant’s present address and telephone number, and fax or e-

mail address if available. Applicants must also provide a transcript from their current college 

or university and three letters of recommendation, preferably from persons familiar with their 

academic work, to be sent by the referees separately to the committee. All correspondence 

should be addressed to the chairman, Prof. Peter S. Allen, 44 Oriole Avenue, Providence, RI 

02906-5528 and posted so as to arrive no later than Monday, April 19th, 2010. 

 

In the past the Elisha Mowry-Bridgham Award has been made to students from Brown 

University, Providence College, Rhode Island College, Roger Williams University, and Salve 

Regina University. While abroad, the holder of the Award will have the opportunity to meet 

members of the British or Irish Branches of the English-Speaking Union. 

 

For advice concerning the Award, applicants should contact the officer in charge of foreign 

study at their college or university or Dr. Allen at pallen@ric.edu. Results will be announced 

in the first week of May, 2010. 


